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From: Howard Brown - NOAA Federal <howard.brown@noaa.gov>


Sent: Friday, March 29, 2019 11:33 AM


To: Harrison, Katrina


Cc: Barbara Byrne; Garwin Yip; Cathy Marcinkevage


Subject: Technical Support Request


Hi Katrina,


I understand that you are going on what is probably a most needed extend period of leave. I am jealous right


now! We queried our team to see if there is any technical support they might have, in terms of updated figures,


tables or data requests, so that we could share that with you in high hopes that you might be able to help us out


before you leave. Attached is what our team came up with. I will be on leave for the rest of the day, but if you


have any questions about priority or anything else, I would suggest contacting Garwin.


Enjoy you time off, you will be missed!


Howard


--
Howard L. Brown


Policy Advisor

NOAA Fisheries, West Coast Region

U.S. Department of Commerce


(916) 930-3608

Howard.Brown@noaa.gov


www.westcoast.fisheries.noaa.gov


http://www.westcoast.fisheries.noaa.gov

